
From: Sharon Williams <  

Sent: January 7, 2021 6:53 PM 

To: clerk@hamilton.ca 

Subject: Notice of Zoning By-Law Amendment to Stoney Creek By-Law  

 

 

Notice of Zoning By-Law Amendment to Stoney Creek By-Law No. 3692-92  - 1400 

Baseline Road, Stoney Creek (Ward 10) 

City Initiated Application CI-20-A 
 

Regarding: Changing low density residential to medium density residential for multiple 

storey high-rise dwelling 
 

I most strongly reject change in Zoning in order to amend the stories heights to be   increased in 

our Community Beach from the existing Max heights.  

Please count me as rejecting this proposal to our Zoning in this area. 

Sharon Williams 

Resident on Green Road    Stoney Creek.    

 

Please stop the over population  this very small community.   
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